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Dear Dr Miljan 
 
Subject:  VETERINARY MEDICINES REGULATIONS  
 MANUFACTURING AUTHORISATION No: ESCCA-019  
 
I am writing following the inspection of your premises at BioDivide Limited on 18 
January 2018 by Jason Todd. 
 
On the basis of the inspection, and subsequent correspondence, I confirm that your 
operations are in general compliance with the principles and guidelines of Good 
Manufacturing Practice (GMP) as laid down in Commission Directive 91/412/EEC.  
 
Please find the Manufacturing Authorisation, final inspection report and GMP certificate 
attached. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Caroline Millward 
 
Caroline Millward 
Inspections Administration Team 


